
 
From:  
Sent: Monday, 6 June 2011 4:26 PM
To: IG20D Commodities Team
Cc:  (RG TAD)
Subject: Senate Estimate Transcript - fossil fuel subsidies [SEC= ]
 
Good afternoon
 
Fossil Fuel Subsidies came up in Senate Estimate on 31st May.  Senator Eggleston raised it and
quoted an article appeared in Financial Review on 28 Feb. His line of question was whether we
were being open about the subsidies we have. Please find attached the link to the Transcript of the
SE. It was discussed on page 15-16.
 
http://www.aph.gov.au/hansard/senate/commttee/s80.pdf
 
Regards
 

Policy Analyst
 
International & G20 Division
The Treasury, Langton Crescent, Parkes ACT
phone: (02) 6263 
email: treasury.gov.au
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